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Nuclear Group
P O Don 4
shengport. PA 1507 7M4 May 6, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
Proposed Technical Specification Change Request
No. 138 - Supplemental Information

Gentlemen:

Our submittal of April 7, 1987 (Proposed Operating License Change
Request No. 138) for removal of the fire protection requirements from
the BV-1 Technical Specifications included a copy of the current Site
Administrative Procedure 9D (SAP-9D) as Attachment D. As a result of
our recent procedure update, Revision No. 5 to SAP 9D has been
issued. Please replace the out-of-date version of SAP 9D with the
enclosed document for your review of our technical specification
change request submittal.

The proposed amendment would remove the fire protection
requirements from the BV-1 technical specifications based on the
guidance provided in Generic Letter 86-10, and would be consistent
with our present program at Unit 2. If there are any questions,
please contact my staff.

Very truly yours, 1
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. D. Sieber
/icePresident
Nuclear Group
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cc: Mr. J. Beall, Sr. Resident Inspector i

Mr. W. T. Russell, NRC Region I Administrator j

Mr. P. Tam, Project Manager |
'

Director, Safety Evaluation & Control (VEPCO)
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